General Traffic Controls

Dear Customers,

I would like to introduce the newest member to the General Traffic Controls team, Steve Quattlebaum. He
has been with us for a little over a month and we thought it would be nice to introduce him to our customers, he
is our new Sales Representative. Steve is available to contact for any sales needs you may have. Below is a
little bio about Steve.

Hello, my name is Steve Quattlebaum. I am an Army veteran and former police officer. For the past two
decades, I've worked as a sales rep. in the wireless communications industry. In September of this year, [ made
the transition to General Traffic Controls. Now, I'm involved in developing sales and emerging technologies. I

have been married for nearly 25 years and have two amazing daughters! I look forward to be working in this



industry and with our clientele to develop strategies to succeed into a rapidly changing industry. Included below

is my contact information.

Steve Quattlebaum
Sales Representative
712-262-1521
712-363-2837

steve@generaltraffic.com

Thanks for doing business with us.

Sincerely,

General Traffic Controls

General Traffic Controls, Inc, 2915 11th Ave SW, P.O. Box 1000, Spencer, IA 51301
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